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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: 
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Ms. Veltman: 

Saturday, March 06, 2010 11:ll AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. As you 
noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence 
regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC Public Information Officer 
Sent: Saturday, March 06, 2010 10:16 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LG&E case#2009-00549 

........................................... 
From: Cathy veltrnan[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Saturday, March 06,20 10 10: 16: 16 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: L,G&E case#2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Please block L,G&E (CASE#2009-00549) rate increase. Louisville unemployment is over 10% 
and many people are going hungry to pay their high bills. 

During the last 5 years, I have been laid off twice. I could not find a h l l  time job, so I am now 
working a part-time job. I am having a hard time paying my LG&E bill now. 

I guess the big companies get richer and the little person gets poorer. This rate increase is Not 
right! 

Catherine M. Veltman 
3044 Nadina Dr. 
Louisville, KY 40220 
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